Hello Calvary Awana Families! 

After much prayer and discussion, we are excited to say that we are going to continue to hold Awana Club this fall!  We plan to begin on September 16th from 6pm-7:30pm.  We want our kids to know that learning about God and His word as well as studying it with our church family is important, no matter the uncertainty we face. Thank you for being flexible with us as we may make adjustments to the schedule throughout this year. 

It remains our great desire to build relationships with kids and point them to Jesus. In order to do this in person, we will require certain health and hygiene standards due to COVID which are outlined below.  We recognize that many will tend towards thinking these changes are either too strict or not strict enough, but we have sought hard to find a middle ground.  

If you do not plan on attending AWANA, but desire to continue using the Awana materials, you may purchase books to complete at home. Please call or email me for more information. 

It will help us immensely, as we put together small groups, to know who is planning to come to Awana this fall.  If your family plans to attend, please reply with the names and grade (birthdate for preschool) of each child.  Please do not reply to this email but send to kj.carlson.nd@gmail.com. 

Health & Hygiene Standards: In accordance with the MN Mask Mandate, all volunteers and children in Sparks and T&T must wear masks during club.  We will spread out when we are able (in the sanctuary, along the gym line, etc.) but social distancing will not always be possible.  Sparks and T&T small groups may meet outside when the weather is nice to have a mask break. 

There will be hand sanitizer stations around the building and kids will be encouraged to use sanitizer or wash their hands at the beginning of the night, prior to gym time, after gym time and again at the end of the night. 

The building and surfaces will continue to be well cleaned between club nights. If you would like your child to have their own set of crayons or markers, please label them and put them in their bag.  

It is important that your child stays home if your child has: 
· New or worsening cough 
· Fever of 100.4 or greater
· Sore throat
· Loss of taste or smell 
· Diarrhea/Vomitting in the last 24 hours
· Pink Eye/Eye Discharge
· Began any antibiotics in the last 24 hours 
They are welcome to return when the symptoms have been gone for 24 hours.  
 
We expect that, if someone in your immediate household tests positive for COVID-19, you will refrain from AWANA for 2 weeks as well as let the Church office know within 24 hours. Please use appropriate self-quarantining steps as outlined by the CDC if someone in your immediate family has knowingly been in contact with someone who tests positive for COVID-19.


***DIDIN’T ADD TO EMAIL I am attaching the registration page and consent form that will need to be completed the night of registration so you may complete them at home if you prefer.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please email me at kj.carlson.nd@gmail.com or call 701-371-5829.  I would be happy to visit with you!  

Katie Carlson, Calvary Children’s Ministry Director  


